
From: Collier, Steven <Steven.Collier@vermont.gov> 
Date: Wednesday, February 26, 2025 at 1:44 PM 
To: Kathleen James <KJames@leg.state.vt.us> 
Cc: Jack Locker <JLocker@leg.state.vt.us>, Dolan, Scott 
<Scott.Dolan@vermont.gov> 
Subject: H.125 Agency of Agriculture 

Dear Chair James, thank you so much for inviting us in to discuss H.125. 
  
You requested written follow-up to specifically identify pertinent information the Agency of 
Agriculture, Food, and Markets (AAFM) could provide. 
  
As discussed, we appreciate the collaborative approach and are able to provide some 
information relevant to your requests.  The flexibility to access our databases efficiently and 
to only provide useful information is most appreciated.  We believe we can reasonably 
efficiently retrieve the following current and prospective data: 
  
Annual Licensing Data 
  

• Number of licensed Liquid Measuring Device (LMD) Meters (aka gas pump meters) 
• Number of licensed Vehicle Tank Meters (VTM) (aka oil truck meters) 
• Number of licensed Liquid Propane Gas (LPG) Truck Meters 
• Number of licensed electric vehicle supply equipment (EVSE) available to the public 

(as discussed, this program is new and the information will be imperfect while we 
develop the program and expand to license fast chargers)  

• The number of businesses that license each category of devices and their business 
addresses 
  

If there is other data that may be useful, we are happy to explore those issues with you and 
your committee. 
  
Thank you again, 
  
Steve 
  
Steven Collier 
General Counsel 
Agency of Agriculture, Food & Markets 
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